March 30, 2018
Web Announcement 1561

Attention Provider Type 21 (Podiatry):

Update Regarding Expansion of Podiatry Services
Update to Web Announcement 1482: The Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) has

approved the expansion of podiatry services to include coverage for all Medicaid eligible individuals.
With this approval, the Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) will be able to begin
reimbursing providers for the expanded services with dates of service on or after January 1, 2018.

Beginning April 2, 2018, claims submitted by provider type 21 (Podiatry) for the expanded services will
adjudicate appropriately. Any claims submitted with dates of service on or after January 1, 2018, through
April 1, 2018, that denied with edit codes 0148 (Rendering provider is not certified to perform procedure),
0210 (No pricing segment is on file) or 0309 (Services not covered) will be automatically reprocessed.
Providers do not need to resubmit or appeal the denied claims. If any claims need to be reprocessed, a
future web announcement will notify providers when the results of the reprocessed claims will appear on
their remittance advice.


https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/web_announcement_1482_20171218.pdf

